
W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

    Wednesday 7:30am-1pm 

  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 447-4406 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez:    principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Brianne Maxwell:  bookkeeperbrianne@holytrinityhawks.com  

  Tuesday & Thursday 7 :30am -3:30pm 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

Tuesday Morning 
Assembly (8am) 
presented by 6th 
Grade.  Parents are 
welcome but are 
now required to 
wear a mask on 
campus. 

1) "A Message from Mrs. Marentez" 
 Link:  A Message from Mrs. Marentez | Smore Newsletters  

 PDF: electronically attached 
 
2)  "Covid-19 Resources from SD HHSA" 
 Link:  Covid-19 Resources from SD HHSA | Smore Newsletters  
 PDF: electronically attached 

Student Body Liturgy 
tomorrow at 9am. 
Students in  
Grades 3-8 are to  
be in dress  
uniform (pants, no 
shorts) with white 
polos.  Parents planning 
on attending are 
required to wear a 
mask.  

Monday, September 6 

NO SCHOOL 

HT will hold a school-wide Patriot Day 
prayer service at Friday send-off  
September 10.  This service will be led by the 
Student Council beginning at 2:30pm.   

The installation Mass for the Student Council 
will take place Friday, September 10.  
Students are to be in dress uniform for Mass 
but may wear red, white, & blue add-ons.   

Do you have a singer in the 

family? The September Choir 

Sign-Up flyer can be found 

in today’s Parent Envelope.   

Choir is an after school 

program for students in Grades 1-8 only.  The 
program begins Tuesday, September 7. 

Parenting ~ You will teach them to fly, but 

they will not fly your flight.  You will teach 

them to dream, but they will not dream your 

dream.  You will teach them to live, but they 

will not live your life.  Nevertheless, in every 

flight, in every life, in every dream, the print of 

the way you taught them will remain. 

~ Mother Theresa 

https://www.smore.com/jarc9-a-message-from-mrs-marentez
https://www.smore.com/h671y-covid-19-resources-from-sd-hhsa


 Special “Re fe r  a  Fami ly  Incent ive  P rogram”   

 

Here is a list of the current HT Families that are already eligible for the “Refer  

a Family Incentive Drawing” and a chance to win one month free tuition for one 

student (valued at ~$600) 
 

 Downing Family for referring the Collins Family 

 Hanna Family for referring the Raban Family 

 Johnson Family for referring the Radovich Family 

 S. & J. Mansour Family for referring the Ibrahim Family 

 Quinonez Family for referring the Del Mundo Family  

 Streif Family for referring the Lucey Family 

 Tyssee Family for referring the Voll/Meda Family 

 Willoughby Family for referring the Bradley Family 

 
The winner will be announced January 30, 2022 to kickoff our annual Catholic Schools Week celebration. 

Thank you for helping our HT Hawk family grow!  
It’s not too late to enter this year’s special incentive program! Refer a family today  

and you will automatically be entered for a chance to win! 

FAMILY 

 

Keep this incentive program in mind!   

Refer a family and you might have an 

opportunity to win one month free tuition  

(not to exceed $600).   

Make-Up Picture Day originally scheduled for Wednesday,  
October 13 has been rescheduled to Tuesday, October 19.  Please 
make this change on your calendar.  We had many students in blue 
uniform shirts yesterday when we specified they wear their white 
dress polo shirts.  These students will be asked to re-take 
pictures. 

Please read the Covid-19 Response Update 

#125 electronically attached today.   



Classroom Newsletters PS-8 (E) 
Diner en Blanc (HC)  
Get Back to School Safely (HC & E) 
HT Choir-Grades 1-8 (HC) 
OLP Hackathon (E) 
Partners in Faith (HC) 
Rubio's Restaurant Night (HC & E) 

in today’s parent envelope 

 

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 Joan Darwell 
 Skylar Martin  
 Nathan Occiano 
 Nena Occiano 
 Doris & Jack Parelli 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT 

parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  

For those we pray for in the silence of 
our hearts 

Jenelle I., September 2 TODAY!! 
Peter H., September 7 

Benyamin A., September 8 
(Birthdays are posted weekly.) 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool: Milana M. 
Kinder: Berek D. 
First: Leo M. 
Second: Scarlett B. 
Third: William T. 
Fourth: Carter S. 
Fifth: Robert D. 
Sixth: Cody D. 
Seventh: Isaiah R. 
Eighth: Karlee V. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days. 

JMG 9/3 

Our first restaurant fundraiser of the year will 
be at Rubio’s Wednesday, September 15 
from 2-8pm.  30% of your purchase will be 
donated back to the school (excluding 
alcohol).  

P a n d a  E x p r e s s  s c r i p  i s  b a c k  
i n  $ 2 5  i n c r e m e n t s !  

holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

@holytrinityhawks 
@hthawkssd 

We are, once again, sending home 
the Diner en Blanc information.  
Please RSVP as the price will go up 
after September 10. 
 
Check out this video from HT’s very 
first Diner en Blanc 2014  
https://vimeo.com/106899862 


